
Good Morning FMS! 

●​ Today is Thursday, January 30th, a Day 1 on your schedule. 
●​ At this time, please stand for a moment of silence. 

"I pledge allegiance to the Flag  
of the United States of America,  
and to the Republic for which it stands:  
one Nation under God,  
indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all". 
 

*There is NO SAIS today, January 30th.  
 

*Student Council will be hosting the Rockin Lockin dance this Friday from 
6pm to 7:30pm.  Tickets are $7 and will be sold in lunches. Thanks to the 
generosity of the PTA, you will receive one free slice of pizza and one water 
bottle with your ticket. 
 

*Bible Club will meet on Thursday January 30th after school in room 215. 
 

*Yarn Club will take place on Monday February 3rd in Room 120.  Please 
sign-up outside Room 120. 
 

*The next Spanish Club meeting will be on Thursday, February 6th from 
2:30pm to 3:40pm.  We will be making Valentine's Day cards in Spanish! 
 

*There will be a meeting on Monday, FEBRUARY 3RD,  for all International 
Club members in room 111. The meeting will be from 2:30-3:30. Please 
make sure to arrange for a ride home or plan to take the 3:45 bus home.  
 

*Attention 8th graders- If you are interested in applying to PTECH, spots 
are limited. Please get your completed applications into student services. If 
you’d like to pick up an application please stop into student services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



*Attention Parents & Students! This link (click here) will take you to to the FMS 
Extra Curricular Clubs calendar on the FMS website for upcoming meetings.  
(Frontier Website > Select School (MS) > FMS News > Clubs Calendar) 
 
*Breakfast is served in the Cafeteria starting at 7:20 each morning. 
 

*SAIS is held Monday-Thursday in the cafeteria from dismissal until 3:45.  
Please consider staying after if you need any extra help with classes or 
homework.  
 

*Attention Students: The TV’s in the cafeteria during lunches also show the 
daily announcements! Be sure to keep an eye out for upcoming club 
meeting dates there as well. 
 

*All students staying for a later practice, please report outside the 
auditorium and wait for a teacher to pick you up. 
 

*At dismissal, all students need to get on their bus immediately. If you stop 
to talk to your friends and are not going straight to your bus, the bus will 
leave without you.*Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook using the 
link on the FMS webpage for $40.  Don't miss out on the memories! Order 
deadline is April 30, 2025. 
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